
School lunches  

A small reminder; next week Miss Langley 

will be contacting parents owing over £30 

to request they provide a packed lunch until 

debt is cleared.  

Please make payment before then. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

3rd October - Nasal flu vaccines 

18th October – School photographs   

Friday 20th October - Harvest coffee 

afternoon – KS1  

Friday 27th October - Harvest coffee 

afternoon - KS2  

Friday 27th October – break up for half 

term  

Monday 6th November – return to school  

Friday 1st December – PD day  
 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Toby 

Year 1: Archie 

Year 2: Daisy-Mae 

Year 3: Eden-Rose 

Year 4:  Maddie 

Year 5: Lewis 

Year 6: Evan  

 

 

 

 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Harper 

Year 2: Mila 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 3: Joshua & Jacob H 

Year 4: Henry  

Year 5: Lillie-Mae 

Year 6: Cassie  
 

 

 

 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 29th September 2023 
 

 Harvest coffee afternoons  

This year we will be holding two coffee 

afternoons, one for each key stage. 

We hope to add to school funds and collect for 

the local foodbank at the same time. 

Instead of selling raffle tickets as you come in 

we thought we would collect donations for the 

foodbank as an entry fee. 

 We will be selling tea, coffee, cake and juice 

as usual. Cake donations will be gratefully 

received on the morning of each coffee 

afternoon. 

Children from Key Stage 1 will be able to join 

parents on Friday 20th October and children 

from Key Stage 2 will be able to join parents 

on Friday 27th October. 

Children from both Key Stages will be able to 

leave at 3pm on both dates. 

They will both start at 2.30pm. 

 

Friends of Lockwood 

Do you have ideas for much needed fundraising 

events?  

Or can you provide the man power to help run 

them?  

Do you know of a business that might want to 

support us?  

If your answer is yes to any of these please 

come and meet Miss Langley for a chat and cup 

of tea on Wednesday 10th October at 2:30pm.  

 

Leavers hoodies 

Miss Langley has Leavers Hoodies available to 

try on for anyone who didn’t make it to Parents 

evening. They will be available to purchase on 

ParentPay from Wednesday. Please check sizes 

when ordering as they cannot be changed. All 

payments to be made by Friday 20th October. 

Prices: Age 12-13 £15.50.  

Adult Small, Medium, Large £17.50. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


